

MEMO# 13143

February 7, 2001

ELECTRONIC COMMERCE ADVISORY COMMITTEE

[13143] February 7, 2001 TO: BOARD OF GOVERNORS No. 10-01	RE: ELECTRONIC
COMMERCE ADVISORY COMMITTEE Several years ago, the Institution	te formed a committee of
members to consider legal and regulatory issues related to the us	se of electronic commerce
in the investment company industry. A list of current members of	the Electronic Commerce
Advisory Committee is attached. We plan to schedule a meeting of	of the committee in the
near future to discuss, among other topics: (1) whether there are	legal or regulatory
barriers that impede the ability of Institute members to take adva	•
of doing business; and (2) what actions the Institute might take to	•
any such barriers. Before scheduling the meeting, we would like t	•
list. If you would like to add a representative to the Electronic Cor	<u> </u>
Committee, or change the representative on the committee from	
complete and return the form below. Craig S. Tyle General Couns	el Attachment
Please return to Stephanie Holly, ICI, at (202) 326-5827 (fax), by February 16, 2001
Electronic Commerce Advisory Committee Representative Inform	ation (Please Print) Name:
	Firm:
	Address:
	Telephone Number:
Fax Number:	Email Address:
2Attachment (in .pdf format)	

Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.